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Please do not change Oregon citizens' ability to vote by mail. It has been a wonderful 

thing to have the opportunity to read carefully each ballot and think about it before 

mailing it in locally. We live rurally, and are not always confident that our votes are 

counted and monitored appropriately.  I brag to my friends in other states about our 

remarkable system. 


